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SEPTEMBER AT A GLANCE  
 
Monday, Sept. 7  Labor Day 
 
Saturday, Sept. 12 Show & Shine 
   Lost Pines 8 
   6:00 
 
Monday, Sept. 14  Car Show Mtng
   6:00 LaCabana
    
Wednesday, Sept. 16 Social at  
   Murphyõs Steak
   house at 5:30 
      
Monday, Sept. 28  Board Meeting 
   7:00 PM 
 
Thursday, OCT. 1  October Gen. 
   Meeting ðHyatt 
    
    

BAC General Meeting  
Thursday, September 3  

6:00 dinner ñ$12 
    7:00 meeting  

President  Bill Whittaker 
Vice Pres. Peggy Olson 
Secretary  Jeff Kirk 
Treasurer Pam Whittaker 
Bd. of Directors Paul Burt 
  Bill Heslep 

  Robert Mauck 

2015 Officers  

 

 

  
  6ñJanice Payne  13ñLaura Cunningham  
 11ð Karen Jackson  21ñCathy Ladd  
 11ð Becky Sandifer   23ñWesley Churchill  
 12- Eleanor Mungiguerra  30ñDerrick Richardson  

   30ñOlaya Boughton  
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Early arrivals to the Hyatt for the August general meeting were the 
Bakers in their ô57 Chevy, and the Burts in their ô77 Nova.  For more 

pictures of the August meeting, keep readingé... 

to our September Cruisers  



THE AUGUST GENERAL MEETING 

 

Some BAC membersõ vehicles lined up for Hyatt guests to take a look. 

 

Jeff Kirk makes a point during his presentation on 

the Chemistry of Automobile Lubrication. 

Juan and Michelle Sanchez with daughter, Sugar, 

and a friend at the August meeting.  

At left are new members Lisa and Kirk Smith.  The Smiths 
who joined BAC in August have a ô64 Studebaker  

Commander, and a ô68 Chevy pickup.   



THE AUGUST SOCIAL 

Hereõs the group of BAC members who drove up to Elgin for the August social held at Jaliscoõs.  There were 29  
attending for good food, good service, and lively talk around the tables.  Next month we will be meeting on  
Wednesday, September 16 at Murphyõs Steakhouse in Winchester.  Please note the meeting time has changed 
to 5:30 p.m.  Order when you arrive to make it easier on the wait staff and the kitchen.   And as always, please 

RSVP to Pat Riordan when you receive his email.   



THIS AND THAT 

 
CAR SHOW NEWS  
 

TWO more months and the Veteranõs Day Car Show will be underway.   
 
Bruce Sears, has resigned as chairman of the car show, and a big thanks goes to Juan Sanchez who has stepped in 

to steer the committees during these last few months before the big show.   

 
We are still asking everyone to approach any one you might know who would like to contribute a door prize 
(doesnõt have to be car related), or who would like to sponsor a trophy.  Remember to  
remind people that the show is to benefit our veterans and every bit helps toward that goal.  You donõt have to be at 
the show meetings to do your part in assuring the show is a success.  If you know someone who would like to con-

tribute a door prize, please contact Juan at juansanchez78602@gmail.com, or Maria Hughes at mariahughes@att.net. 

As you can see in the photo below, five members took to the streets to solicit prizes.   
 
Next car show meeting is Monday, September 14, 6:00 p.m. at LaCabana  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Members who walked Main Street  
soliciting door prizes are  
L-R:  Bill Whittaker, Maria Hughes, 
Pam Whittaker, Jeanette Beegle, and 
Peggy Olson.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SHOW ôN SHINE 

 
The next show ôn shine will be Saturday, September 12 starting around 6:00.  If youõd like to take your car to show 
and/or shine, meet in the Lost Pines 8 Theater parking lot at the intersection of Loop 150 and 95.   
 
FOR SALE 
 
Donõt forget that you can use this space to advertise car related items for sale.  No charge.  If you need to sell some-
thing sooner than when the newsletter goes out, send it to me and Iõll send it out to the club members.   
 
 
THANK YOU  
 

Thanks from me to Harry Harwood, Steve Dewire, and Pam Whittaker for some of the photos in this newsletter.   



FROM THE BAC TOKYO CHAPTER 

Steve says:  A very very warm, but wonderful after-
noon and evening of tradition and dance with the 
Roppongi Hills Bon Odori Festivalé..what a special 
experience to see all of the dancing around the 

òyoguraó drum toweréé ñ  

Has Peyton been to Tokyo lately?  Steve sent this picture 
of an appropriately colored Bronco at the hotel.  He says 

it was nicely detailed on the inside, too.   

This beauty was worth a double back to check  out. 

On the street in Tokyo, but could have been  

in downtown Bastrop.   

This Mercedes is a serious vehicle for many purposes.......it is 

really impressive to see up close.......muscular and powerful...... 

Here are some photos sent by Steve Dewire, our member in Tokyo, and some of his comments.  We all 

agree that this is quite the experience for him and Barb.   



AREA CAR SHOWS 

 

This information is copied from motoraustin.com.  Please go to that site for additional shows not listed here.   

 

Austin  

Saturday, September 5, 2015 

 

Time to shine up the old ride and drive over to Top Notch Hamburgers for another Top Notch Hot Rod Drive-In Night! 

Pre 1971 classics and older! 

Top Notch Hamburgers 

7525 Burnet Rd., Austin, TX 78757 

6:00 PM 

More Info: https://www.facebook.com/topnotchaustin  

 

Austin  

 Saturday, September 12, 2015 

Over 200 antique, classic, collectible, custom, muscle, luxury and sports cars will be offered to the public via a live auction. 

Doors open at 9am on Saturday and the auction begins at 10am. More information on consigning a car, registering to bid and/or 

viewing inventory is available online at www.dankruseclassics.com or call 866.495.8111. 

Tickets available online at 

http://dankruseclassics.ticketleap.com/hillcountryclassic/ 

41st Annual Hill Country Classic Car Auction 

The Palmer Events Center in Austin, Texas 

September 12, 2015 at 9am 

More Info: http://www.dankruseclassics.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

San Marcos 

 Saturday, September 12, 2015 

GEARS FOR GIVING BACK will be on Saturday September 12, 2015 from 10:00 am- 3pm at Dick's Classic Garage in San Mar-

cos, Texas. (120 Stagecoach Tr, San Marcos, TX 78666) 

It is to benefit the Texas State University Medical Mission Team's trip to Costa Rica to serve refugee mothers and their children 

in a healthcare setting. All profits go directly to it. 

There will be trophies, door prizes, raffle, silent auction, food, music, children's activities, etc. 

$25 car entry donation fee 

FREE SPECTATOR ADMISSION  

 

 

Continued >>>>>>>>>>>> 

https://www.facebook.com/topnotchaustin
http://www.dankruseclassics.com


Austin  

 Saturday, September 12, 2015 

Join us for the 2nd Annual Operation American Muscle Car & Bike Show at Camp Mabry, Saturday, September 12th, presented 

by The Nyle Maxwell Family of Dealerships, benefitting the Wounded Warrior Project.  

We have car & motorcycle classes for everyone. Please see OperationAmericanMuscle.com to Pre-Register your vehicle for 

only $20. Help us meet our goal to raise $15,000 for WWP! This show will feature Corvettes, Mustangs, Classic Cars, Motorcy-

cles, Jeeps, MOPAR, & more! 

This show will also feature a Silent Auction, Live Rock music from Bad Marmot, & Food Truck Competition between SLAB 

BBQ, The Evil Wiener, & Oh My G'Nosh! 

Please bring your chairs, sunscreen, and canopy tents. Water will be available to everyone. Tshirts are available during pre-

registration for only $15 each. All proceeds are donated to Wounded Warrior Project. 

Schedule of Events 

8am - 10 am Car & Bike Registration 

10am - 2pm Food Truck Competition 

10am - 2pm Live Music by Bad Marmot 

1:30pm Silent Auction Presentation 

2pm Awards Presentation 

Location: Camp Mabry, 2200 W 35th St, Austin, TX 78703 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Austin  

Sunday, September 13, 2015 

Cars and Coffee Austin, the monthly automotive celebration is held at The Oasis on Lake Travis, the "Sunset Capital of Texas" 

with the F1 Watch Party Race Events hosted by Zinger Hardware, multiple dining options, additional parking, shopping and club 

gatherings. 

Cars and Coffee will be held there each month on the Second Sunday from 10 am to 1 pm. The F1 Watch Parties will be held 

each race day at 1 pm - 3:30 pm. 

https://www.facebook.com/CarsAndCoffeeAustin 

More Info: http://austin.carsandcoffee.info Info: http://operationamericanmuscle.com 

 

Hutto  

Saturday, September 26, 2015 

http://austin.carsandcoffee.info
http://operationamericanmuscle.com



